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“Amaze, Excite, Inspire” 

What an amazing start to the term we have had!  Huge congratulations to everyone for 
supporting and taking part in World Book Day events last week—from Reading with My Pet or 
Cuddly Toy  (well done for capturing some very well behaved pets in photographs!) to Booky 
lunch menu and ‘Booknic’ shared reading.  It is can sometimes be a challenge to find a costume 
for a dressing up day , and we thank you for supporting us in this. The staff and children had a 
great time celebrating books on the day.  Please look on the school’s facebook page for more 
photos. 

Science Week begins on 14th March and this year we will be linking this with The Big Walk and 
Wheel, which each class will be exploring.  Please look out for more information later this week 
from Mr Osler. 

With this Newsletter are class curriculum maps which outline the topics the children will be 
learning  this term.  If  a particular area is of interest to you and you are able to support or offer 
resources, please do contact class teachers.  

There are a number of things we are reintroducing to whole school practice this term. The first is 
Whole School Collective Worship. This academic year there have been a mixture of Class and Key 
Stage Assemblies very much dependent on Local Authority guidance and case numbers within 
school.   Whilst this will still be a consideration, we very much want to bring the whole school 
together as much as possible, and joining together for daily Collective Worship is an ideal way to 
do this.  

Whole School Morning break has also been resumed. As a school, we have organised this so 
that children are happy and safe, and staff are able to effectively supervise whilst on duty. On 
Monday, the children explored not only the areas of the playground and the kinds of activities 
that are appropriate, but also how we organise ourselves at the end of break with double the 
amount of children in the playground. We linked this to our school rules, as these are for not 
only inside the classroom but outside too. Please see our school rules later in the Newsletter. 

Spring Parents’ Evening will also take place during this term. A very brief survey will be dropping 
into your inbox this week to gauge whether you would prefer the parents’ evenings to be held in 
person or via telephone appointment. Please complete this as soon as possible as this will 
enable us to plan. It may be that we run an ’blended’ approach to parents evenings this term. 

At the end of this term we say farewell to Revd. Dr Mark Siddall. Revd Mark has supported the 
school community fantastically, working with our older children on developing Eco credentials 
and leading in Collective Worship and other special services both in person and remotely. He will 
be very much missed and we wish him and his family the very best in their new adventures.  If 
you would like to contribute towards a leaving gift for him, you can do so via ParentMail—you 
will find a payment request in your inbox. 

Finally, I can announce that we are now allowing nuts back in school, as the child with a 
suspected peanut allergy  has not shown any more symptoms when nuts were reintroduced to 
his diet. 

Karen Winterburn, Executive Headteacher 



Langley Fitzurse School Rules 

These are the rules that we aim to follow in 

and outside the classroom.  

Be a good listener 

Be honest 

Be a good learner 

Be kind and gentle 

Be helpful 

Be safe 

 

For more information on Langley’s Behaviour 

Policy please click on the following link 

https://langleyfitzurse.wilts.sch.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2021/10/Behaviour-Policy-LF

-with-COVID-Appendix-Oct-2021.pdf 

 

A Big Thank You! 

Thank you so much for all your Bag2School 

bags for today’s collection.  We broke our previ-

ous record and raised £164.80 for our PTA! 

 

 

 

https://langleyfitzurse.wilts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Behaviour-Policy-LF-with-COVID-Appendix-Oct-2021.pdf
https://langleyfitzurse.wilts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Behaviour-Policy-LF-with-COVID-Appendix-Oct-2021.pdf
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Values in Action 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Just as the Lord has forgiven you,  

so you must also forgive each other." 

 Colossians 3:13 
 

Term 4: FORGIVENESS 

The BIG QUESTION - Do you have to earn forgiveness? 

This term the school value we will be focusing on is ‘FORGIVENESS’. Everyone makes mistakes, it’s 
part of being human. Sometimes our mistakes hurt others and then we need to say sorry. Some-
times mistakes made by other people hurt us. When this happens, we need to be able to forgive. 
Forgiveness can be difficult and costly, it takes strength and courage, but without it a new start is 
impossible. 
 

Forgiveness is fundamental to the character of God. Throughout the Bible, God is described as 
slow to anger, abounding in love and forgiving sin. Jesus was uncompromising in his command to 
forgive and keep on forgiving without limit. 
 

As a Church of England school we recognise that forgiveness, offered and received, will be at the 
heart of all our relationships. We help each other to learn from the past, find ways not to repeat 
mistakes and making us more resilient. 
 

In school we show our understanding of forgiveness by: 

Not holding grudges 

Genuinely saying ‘Sorry’ from the heart 

Showing we are sorry by our words and actions 

 

A prayer for this term: 

Dear God, thank you that you are a loving heavenly Father. When we have done or said wrong 
things, you are always ready to forgive us when we ask you and we are ready to put things right. We 
ask you to help us as well to forgive others when they do wrong to us. Amen  

Katherine Bloomer, Draycot Benefice 



 








